
 

LC Drama, Film and Theatre Studies  Induction and Development Group - Meeting 3 -  17 Nov 2022 

Short Description  

Agenda Item  Notes  

Welcome from Chair, minutes of the last meeting 

and general updates 

The Chair welcomed the group and the minutes of the last minute were adopted. 

Update on consultation on Background Paper and 

Bri, 

The consultation closed on October 28th. An update on the consultation was provided for 

members, along with a full analysis of the findings. The Consultation Report will be discussed 

by the Board for Senior Cycle and Council in the coming weeks, and published once it has been 

approved.  

Toward a structure for LC Drama, Film and Theatre 

Studies 

 

Possible structures were presented, based on the discussions from the last meeting. The 

members worked in small groups to continue discussions and then discussed their thoughts 

with the entire group. Based on the group’s findings, a draft structure will be designed and 

tabled for discussion at the next meeting. 

Revisiting the second draft of Rationale The group reviewed the most recent draft of the rationale, suggesting some further changes. 

A small group will work on an updated draft and circulate this to members. This will be tabled 

for discussion at the next meeting.  

Next steps   Next meeting 

The next meeting will take place on 12 Dec 2022. 

 
 

 


